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A new delegation arrived in TIIAME
Rector of Moscow State University of Geodesy and Cartography Nadezhda Rostislavovna Kamynina, vice-
rector in Economics and Financial Studies Sergey Sergeevich Dymniy visited our Institute. The delegation
was also accompanied by the chairman of the Davergeodezkadastr Committee Abdushukur Khamidovich
Abdullaev,  the  head  of  the  department  of  Remote  Sensing,  Geodesy  and  Cartography  Ihtiyar
Makhkambaevich  Ergeshov,  the  head  of  the  International  Relations  department  Zilola  Abdullaevna
Abdugafurova. Rector of the institute U.Umurzakov opened the meeting, and a video about the Institute
was released.

The head of the delegation Nadejda Rostislavovna said that she intends to open MSUGaC (MIIGAiK) branch
in  Tashkent.  Rector  prof.  U.Umurzakov  noted  that  for  this  purpose  it  is  necessary  to  conduct  a
comprehensive  and  thorough  study,  including  a  comprehensive  study  of  legal,  organizational  and
economic factors. Rector of MSUGaC (MIIGAiK) Nadezhda Rostislavovna noted that she would visit again
once more, having studied all of the above issues. Rector of the institute U.Umurzakov said that he was
always ready to help.

After the meeting, the dean of the faculty of Land Resources Management Sh.Narbaev presented the
faculty GIS and Geodesy laboratories, auditoriums and lecture halls. The guests were then taken to the
Situation Center at EcoGIS. There he shared the scientific results obtained using the latest GIS and remote
sensing  technologies.  In  particular,  detailed  information  on  scientific  results  obtained  in  Syrdarya  and
Navoi using remote sensing and GIS technologies. The guests noted that they were very happy to visit our
Institute and that further cooperation should be expanded.
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